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La Mesa, CA 91941-5230
Re:  Your Public Records Act Request, Which Was Received on February 1, 2021
Dear Mr. McMillian:

I am writing in response to the above-referenced Public Records Act request, which was
received by Plumas County Registrar of Voters on February 1, 2021. The Registrar of
Voters is reviewing your request and seeking responsive records. Pursuant to
Government Code section 6253, subdivision {(c}, the County will need an exiension of time
to prepare its initial response.

Flease note the County will not produce records that are privileged or otherwise exempt
from disclosure. This includes documents pertaining to attorney-client privilege, attorney
work product, office information privileges, and the election-related exemptions failing
under Government Code §§ 6254(d) and 6255. If we determine any of these exemptions
apply, we will inform you of those specific determinations.

After a review, my office has identified records responsive to your PRA request. However,
pursuant to Government Code § 6253(c), subparts (2), (3) and (4), | have determined that
there are unusual circumstances warranting an extension of time to assess when the
records may be produced. | anticipate providing you an estimate to you on or before
february 26, 2021. This extension is due to the need to search for, collect, and
appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records that are
demanded in a single request; the need for consultation with the County Counsel's Office
and our IT Department, and the possible need to compile data, to write programming
language or a computer program, or to construct a computer report to extract data.

However, there is some information you may immediately access on publicly available
websites. Please see https://www.sos.ca.gov/elections/ovsta/frequently-requested-



information/dominion-voting. If you have trouble accessing this information at these sites,
please contact our legal counsel, identified below and we will do ali that we can to further
assist you,

As for items 40-42 and 52, we have no responsive records. If you have any questions
regarding this, please contact our legal counsel, identified below.

As referenced in your request, an application for voter registration information will be
required for several of your inquiries, pursuant to Elections Code §§ 2187, 2188 and 2194,
as well as 2 California Code of Regulations, §18001, et seq. Please find a copy of the
application attached to this letter. Please return the completed application to the Plumas
County Elections Department at 520 Main Street, Room 102, Quincy, CA 85971, along
with the required $50 fee.

If you have any questions, pending receipt of my updated response, please contact our
legal counsel, Plumas County Counsel Gretchen Stuhr at (530) 283-6240 or via email at
gretchenstuhr@countyofplumas.com

Very truly yours,
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Marcy DeMartile,
Registrar of Voters
County of Plumas



